
 

 

 

 

It’s Wedding Weekend for Tyler Barnard and his beautiful fiancé Megan.  We wish them all 

the love and happiness God has for them.  Congratulations Tyler & Megan May all your 

dreams come true.  We look forward to seeing pictures very soon.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Minutes 

 Everybody's Quilt Guild

 

Jan L. Taking the minutes for Ann C.  

 

Old Business 

No new nominations for President , Vice President or Treasurer 

 

Audit 

Finished everything came out great. Thank you JoAnne L. Kathy B. And Megan H. 

 

New Business 

 

Still in need of a nominations for next year. 

 

Kathy Bailey announced! We have a scholarship winner!  To be announced next month’s meeting. 

 

Wendy Millender and Judy Barnard hosting for Jo Max. They will have their Row by Row Experience Row ready to sell on 

June 21st. There are 8 different shops ready to start. You can go on line to find them. 

 

We are looking for 2 hosts for our refreshments 

 

Quilts from Dottie Hicks to be auctioned off at the July meeting 

 

There will also be a Quilt Auction at Four a Counties Quilt Show weekend of August 7th 

 

Mid month is June 16th we will be making comfort pillows 

 

Marlene has speakers lined up for July, August, September, October 

 

The Friday bee who meets at the Senior Center time has changed to 2:00-4:00 in the larger room down the hall. 

Everyone is welcome. You don't have to be a senior or a member. They meet the 2nd Friday of the month. 

 

Marlene still has Louise's Bernia for sale. $500.00 

 

 

 

 

June Newsletter 



 

 

The net was $3530.43 before the scholarship. Vanessa also put out a big Thank you to all committee 

members and volunteers for a great job. Thank you to all the husbands that came down to help out. A big 

Thank you very much to Faye Rosier for hosting the Kitchen and all the ladies and gentleman that helped in 

the kitchen. 

Thank you to everyone for making all the beautiful mini's that were donated.  

A special thank you to JoAnne L. And Jan L. for all the extra quilts they made. 

 

Fall Retreat 

 

Dates are October 21-25 Liz T committee chairperson.  Liz passed out the registrations. If you 

missed getting on, the form is attached to this newsletter.   

 

BOM 

June block was won by Judy Owings 

Karla is asking you make 2 blocks for July one to win and one for Barb Myers veteran quilts. The 

block is also be posted on line. 

 

Mystery Block 

New Block directions were given out. They are also posted on line. 

 

Door Prize 

Won by Brenda Roth 

 

Meeting Ended with Show and Tell 

 

 

Looking for a fun Quilter's mini vacation? Check out www.maqonline.org for info and class listings.  For one day or all 

three, it is a "close to Carroll County" quilters retreat held at Mt. St. Mary's Univ, Emmitsburg, where you can choose 

from an array of fun classes and stay overnight in nice dorms in Bicentennial Hall, including meals, - or commute daily!  

Several members of EQG have attended previous years and had a great time - sewing with each other in classes or 

sharing stories in the dining hall.  

 

At our June Mid Month program we will be working - hands on, to make Comfort Pillows for cancer patients in the area.  

Candy M. will be bringing all of the fabric and we will be cutting, ironing and sewing at the meeting.  All you need to 

bring is a ruler and rotary cutter - whatever we can accomplish at the meeting will help to increase what Candy has 

available to give to those who need them.   

 

Barb McMahon 

 

The workshop with Mary Mahoney on making a Barn/House Quilt will be on August 22 at the Finksburg Library starting 

at 9:00 a.m.  The class is currently full with a waiting list.  If you would like to be added to the waiting list please contact 

Marlene at mgienow@comcast.net .  The cost is $40 and Marlene will start collecting funds at the next business meeting 

on August 5. 

 



Quilt Alliance to Present Conference on  

Sharing Quilt Stories in the Digital Age 

 

Quilt history isn't over. Every time a new quilt is made, another chapter of quilt history is written -- or at least it should 

be. The nonprofit Quilt Alliance teaches quiltmakers, quilt collectors and quilt lovers everywhere how to record history 

as it happens. 

  

On Saturday, July 18 the Alliance will conduct its second conference on the oral history of quilts Not Fade Away: Sharing 

Quilt Stories in the Digital Age in Herndon, VA, near Washington, D.C.  

The conference features a day-long program on Saturday, July 18, and an optional Friday night program. A two-day pass 

costs $75 for QA members and $90 for non-members (membership starts at $25/year). One-day passes are available as 

are packages that include a Saturday evening fundraising dinner.  

 

Friday evening's program includes a welcome mixer, a preview of the Sacred Threads exhibition, and an exciting night of 

video previews and special presentation of the work of Donna Sue Groves.  

  

Saturday's program includes continental breakfast, lunch, and a full day of workshops, discussions and informal 

networking sessions on oral history and documentation techniques, challenges and successes. Registration includes one-

day admission to Sacred Threads, an international exhibition of quilts. 

  

Seating for the conference is limited so early registration is encouraged. Conference details and online registration can 

be found on the QA website: http://www.allianceforamericanquilts.org/support/NFA2015tickets.php.   

  

Those unable to come can attend virtually by purchasing a Home Ticket which will provide online access to video 

footage of the event, after the conference closes.  

  

Discounts for groups of ten or more are available. Contact Debby Josephs for information at admin@quiltalliance.org or 

828-251-7073. 

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

 



EQG Fall Quilt Retreat 2015 

Rhodes Grove Conference Center 

October 21-25, 2015 

Registration Form 

 

Name:_________________________________ Phone:________________________ 

Email Address:___________________________________________ 

To reserve your place, please pay a 10.00 non-refundable deposit regardless of choice below. This 
deposit will be subtracted from your balance due.  

 

Choice (Please circle preference): 

#Nights/#Meals Single Room Double Room Triple Room Quad Room 

4 Nights / 10 
Meals 

 
$411 

 
$352 

 
$303 

 
$280 

3 Nights / 9 
Meals 

 
$355 

 
$304 

 
$261 

 
$241 

2 Nights / 6 
Meals 

 
$253 

 
$216 

 
$186 

 
$174 

 

My room buddy(s) will be ________________________________________________ 

 

I will be arriving on (Wednesday /Thursday / Friday / Saturday) – Please Circle One. 

I will be departing on (Thursday / Friday / Saturday / Sunday) – Please Circle One. 

Please note any special accommodation, request, or dietary restrictions on the back of this form. If you 
need to mail please send to:  

 

Also if you could possibly give me your 
input on if we created Fall Retreat Shirts 
that would range in price from $13-$17 

would you want to make that purchase? 
Your input would be greatly appreciated! 

Thanks!  
 

Liz Turnbaugh 
(443) 605 - 6070 Cell Phone 

roxxy360@verizon.net 
4230 Littlestown Pike  

Westminster, MD 21158 
 

 

 


